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Brooklyn – State Senator Martin J. Golden (R-C-I, Brooklyn) will welcome officials of the

Federal Emergency Management Agency, the New York City Departments of Health, Finance

and Buildings, the NYC Rapid Repairs Program, and the New York State Department of

Financial Services (Insurance) at a follow up town hall meeting to be held on Thursday,

December 27, 2012, at 7:00 p.m. at Public School 277 located at 2529 Gerritsen Avenue.

 

The meetings are designed to give residents of Gerritsen Beach, Sheepshead Bay and

Manahttan Beach, an opportunity to discuss ongoing Sandy recovery efforts with key

officials.

 

Members of the media are welcome.


